



IMPORTANT REMINDER FOR PCPS: VFC Re-enrollment EXTENDED until JULY 30!

Dear Care1st PCPs and Staff:

As you know, all providers with assigned members under 19 years of age must participate in the Vaccines For Children (VFC) program to ensure the delivery of required immunizations. **Providers must re-enroll each year in the VFC Program.**

The re-enrollment process has been extended to <u>July 30</u>, 2018.

If a location fails to re-enroll by <u>July 30</u>,
that location will be INACTIVATED from the VFC program,
and will NOT be able to order VFC vaccines.

As a VFC provider, you should have received the 2018 Electronic Re-enrollment Provider Guide and the 2018 Electronic Re-enrollment Quick Reference Guide from the Arizona Department of Health Services (ADHS). Use the guides to help you work through the four screens needed to complete the agreement.

Most of the information you'll need to complete your 2018 Provider Agreement is preloaded in the system. You'll see it when you open the agreement. Please review the information and make sure it is correct. Update anything that has changed.

Please follow the link below for the original letter from ADHS sent in January for further registration details. https://azdhs.gov/documents/preparedness/epidemiology-disease-control/immunization/vfc-re-enrollment-update-letter.pdf

If you have questions regarding the re-enrollment process or the online forms, please contact the Arizona State Immunization Program at (602) 364-3642 and (602) 364-3899 or email ArizonaVFC@azdhs.gov.

Thank you for continuing to provide excellent service to our pediatric and adolescent members!